
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 8:    Friday 16th October 2020 
Dear Parents 
Thank you for all your harvest festival contributions today. You have been very generous. 
Gloucester Food Bank will collect the produce from the school. It will be distributed to 
support local people in our area. The children took part in a class assembly today to remind us 
all of the origins of the festival and how important this time of year is to farmers. 
 

 

 

 

Do you remember the fantastic display of poppies in Brockworth community last year? We will 
be marking Remembrance Day again. This time, we are working with James Aldridge, from 
Brockworth Community Support Services to distribute ‘Poppy Packs’ to each child. You will 
be able to make a poppy and display it in the window of your home. 
Sadly, we will not be able to sell poppies from school this year. We will however have an 
opportunity to donate money, after half term, to this worthy cause.  

 

Dear Parent / Guardian of Years 1,3 and 6 

Our school and Sport England would like to find out about the 

sports and physical activities our pupils take part in, both in and out 

of school. The information collected will be used to: 

· Provide a report to our school to help us understand what our 

pupils are doing and what we can do to support them 

· Help Sport England invest in opportunities for children and young 

people to take part in and benefit from sport and physical activity. 

Our school has agreed to take part in this research. Your child’s 

class has been selected to take part in the survey. This involves 

completing an online questionnaire which will take about 20 

minutes and will be completed during the school day at a suitable 

time arranged by your child’s teacher.  

The surveys are hosted by Ipsos MORI, a research organisation. 

Ipsos MORI will store all information securely and keep it 

confidential. 

 PAWS Activity: Photograph for School 
Calendar.  
If your child would like their photograph 
considered for the calendar, we will need 
entries in by the earlier date of Friday 23rd 
October. Thank you. 

Congratulations to: Sam Tout, who 
got the amazing opportunity to play 
at Meadow Park. He represented 
Brockworth Albion, winning 6-5. 
Olivia and Jacob play there soon. 



                    

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2020 

 

Saturday 17th October-Grammar School Entrance Exam- Good luck! 

Monday 26th October-Friday 30thOctober-Half Term 

Monday 2nd November-School starts 

Wednesday 18th November-Individual photos 

Friday 11th December – PAWS in 

Monday 14th December- Reception Party 

Tuesday 15th December- Year 1/2 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 16th December- Year 5/6 Christmas Party 

Thursday 17th December – Flu immunisations- information will be distributed when we have it. 

Thursday 17th December - Year 3/4 Christmas Party 

Friday 18th December- School finishes 2pm 

Friday 18th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

 

 


